

Dear Patients and Families of Children's Medical Center.

After 34 wonderful years as your pediatrician, and due to some medical issues, the time has come for me to retire. My last day at CMC will be July 30, 2025. This decision is bittersweet, as caring for you has been one of the greatest joys of my life. God has blessed my life by allowing me to watch you grow from tiny newborns to strong, vibrant young adults. It has been an honor and a privilege beyond words.

I have cherished every moment: the giggles and first steps, the curious questions, the boundless energy, and the comforting hugs during difficult times. It has been my life's work and my deepest joy to be a part of your journey. Your trust in me has meant everything, and I am forever grateful for the relationships we have built over the years.

Though I am stepping away from my practice, my heart remains full of memories of each of you. Please know that I will always be cheering you on, wishing you health, happiness, and success in all that you do.

Thank you for allowing me to be a part of your lives. It has been an honor and a blessing that I will treasure always. May God bless each of you.

